
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLASS Attendance this week 
Week ending Friday 8th 

November 
Nursery – AM 93.7 % 

Nursery – PM 86% 

Nursery – 30- 
Hour 

95.5% 

RJC 91.2 % 

RAB 88.6% 

RLW 94.7 % 

1NT 91.1 % 

1AJ 88.5 % 

1JF 93.6 % 

2PM 95.5 % 

2CD 93.6 % 

2CT 89.7 % 

3NM 97 % 

3HF 93.9% 

3KF 93.7 % 

4JC 92.9 % 

4EC 95.6 % 

4KL 90.7% 

5SD 95 % 

5RD 98 % 

5SG 98.3 % 

6AB 96.3 % 

6WH 87.7% 

6LD 92.2% 

HALF TERM DAYS MISSED WILL CLASS 
AS PERSISTENT ABSENCE 

End of Autumn 1  4 days or more in total 
End of Autumn 2  7 days or more in total 
End of Spring 1 10 days or more in total 
End of Spring 2 13 days or more in total 
End of Summer 1 16 days or more in total 
End of Summer 2 19 days or more in total  

St Oswald’s Catholic Primary School 
Attendance Newsletter: 8th November 2024  

Together with Jesus, 
we will learn and 
Grow in Faith. 

 

  

Whole school attendance to 

date: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Good Attendance: Be in the ‘Green’ 

94.4% 
 

 

 

 

We will continue to closely monitor attendance in school and where 
we see attendance falling close to the 90% threshold (which is 
classed by the Department for Education, as being persistently 
absent), you will be contacted to discuss if we can provide any 
support. If you are having difficulties getting your child to school, 
please contact us, so we can work together to improve things. 

 

 

Please contact the school to report your child’s absence. 

Please make sure you call every day your child is absent. 

 

We are aiming for 97% and above! 
Regular attendance at school helps your child to build skills and life-long friendships and 
prepares them for future success. It can be tricky deciding whether or not to keep your child 
off school or nursery when they're unwell.  The advice below can support you in making a 
decision about when to send your child to school or nursery. This information is from the 
NHS Choices website – 'Is my child too ill for school?'. Please visit the NHS site for more 
information-https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/ 

 

 385 certificates 
given out to 
children who 

were in school at 
8:45 every day for 

our Punctuality 
Challenge Week 

WELL DONE!!! 
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